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The Director of Services,

Aircraft Noise Competent Authority,
Fingal County Council,

County Hall,

Main St., Swords,

Co. Dublin, K67X8Y2.

28" February 2022

By email: aircraftnoiseconsultation@fingal.ie

To: Aircraft Noise Competent Authority

We note the Aircraft Noise Competent Authority and FoodCentral would like to express general support for
the DAA proposals in Planning Reference F20A/0668.

Our food business park is located adjacent to Dublin Airport and its proximity to the airport is a strategic
advantage to the international companies based in the park.

In normal times, customers, suppliers and company staff travel regularly to facilitate trade and business
development. Flights departing to Europe between 6am and 7am facilitate a full day of meetings and travel
back and forth in one day.

Air connectivity is key to maintain and develop our international business. We believe that the Northern
Runway will play a key role in rebuilding the economy post Covid by facilitating more connections to new
business and tourism markets.

Our view is the draft decision considers the redevelopment of the economy and connectivity as well as the
needs of the local community.

Yours sincerely

UL W,

William Keeling /
Chief Executive Officer
FoodCentral Development UC
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